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THIS TUESDAY
	 President Steve would like to hear from you about new service projects or ideas 
that you might have.
LAST TUESDAY
	 William Man was first elected to the city Council of Temple City 
on March 2015 and currently serves as Mayor Pro Tem. Prior to being 
elected to City Council William served as the chairman of the General 
Plan Advisory Committee from 2014 to 2015. William grew up in Temple 
City and has lived here since 1992. He currently works as a civil engineer 
for the County of Los Angeles Department of Public Works located in 
Alhambra.  During the weekends William enjoy spending time with his 
wife Helen and his son Adrian who just turned two in August. On Sundays 
William serves as the organist for St. Gabriel’s Episcopal Church in 
Monterey Park which he and his family have attended since 1992.
	 William spoke about the city going through the Strategic 
Plan Update. It determines the values the city wants to pursue. Also, it 
has been since the 1980’s that the city has had a General Plan Update. 
It is a template of what the city should look like in the future. Single 
family homes are still the priority. Another subject that Mayor Pro-Tem Man touched on is not so glamorous, Pavement 
Management. The city recently updated miles of streets including the complete renovation of Temple City Blvd.
	 One of the top priorities of this city council is public safety. We all know that all cities have been hit with a 
rash of home burglaries that have plagued our citizens. The city has partnered with Ring to provide security systems at 
a discount for homeowners. Temple City has been proactive with budgeting more money for saturation patrols. We are 
fortunate to have a dedicated team at Temple Station. Neighborhood Watch will beginning soon.

	 We welcomed new member Adrian Preciado and the force behind the NEW Woman’s Club, Carole Rodenbucher. 
Bob Rodenbucher has the sign-up sheet for meals for Dan and June Snell. Mike Lepore thought someone had the same 
birthday as himself, but it was him.
	 It is with sadness that we report the passing of long-time member Chuck Shaw having suffered with pulmonary 
fibrosis. Chuck and Pam had moved to Rancho Cucamonga but were always a part of us. He and Mike Miller were best of 
friends and are probably playing golf right now. His daughter Sheri has shared the following information: Final Resting 
Graveside service will be on Thursday, January 18 at 10:00 a.m. at Oakdale Memorial Park, 1401 S Grand Ave in Glendora. 
The Celebration of Life to follow at 12 noon at the Glendora American Legion, 159 N Cullen Ave, Glendora. If you need any 
further information please call Sheri Shaw-Ervin (daughter) at 626 527-0784.
	 Matt Smith is announcing the February 7 Ronald McDonald Meals of Love with the theme chicken. Main Dish by 
Dawn Tarin and Steve Montesanti, Salad by Ron Dorazio and Bob Rodenbucher, Bread by Dave Seltman, Drinks by Kathy 
Perini, and Dessert by John Gera and Cindy Vance. Driver is Matt Smith.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed three outstanding students from Emperor Elementary School. Accompanying the students was 
Emperor teacher, Miss Roxanne Trieu.
	 Kaida is 12 years old and in Mrs. Scanlan’s class. She has 
four brothers and sisters and enjoys arts, crafts, baking, softball, 
volleyball, and creating things. Kaida said, “The best things about 
Emperor Elementary being able to help in the special ed class, the 
teachers, and the activity privilege.”  Kaida said, “The best thing that 
ever happened being a part of a family that I love very much and I 
am glad I have them. They always support me.” If she could change 
one thing, it would be that people be kinder to each other. Personal 
goals are to get into a college in Hawaii, get good grades, and be kind 
to everyone.
	 Carolyn is 11 years old and in Mr. Giangregorio’s class. She 
has and older sister and enjoys dance, baking, reading, photography, 
piano, flute, art, building furniture, sleeping and eating. Carolyn said, 
“The best things about Emperor Elementary are being able to participate in many activites such as the Heritage Trip, 
the dedicated teachers, the robotics and coding classes.”  The best thing that ever happened was being in dance class 
since she was five. If she could change one thing, it would be to promote a community of diversity, gender equality, and 
a safe environment.  If she could change one thing, it would be to encourage girls to participate in STEM and computer 
programming. Personal goals are to create self-love, get into a private school, and help the less fortunate.
	 Donovan is 11 and 5/6th years old and in Mrs. Trieu’s class. He has a younger sister and enjoys swimming, 
improving his math skills, and playing with his cousins. Donovan said, “The best things about Emperor Elementary are 
learning new things he would not learn at home, making new friends, and to go on field trips to new places.”  The best thing 
that ever happened was catching his first fish. If he could change one thing, it would be that his essays would make more 
sense.  If he could build one thing, it would be a teleportation device that did not pollute. Personal goals are to get into 
CalTech and graduate there as an engineer, get into the honors class, and learn a new sport.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 January 16 – New ideas and club project will be reviewed.
	 January 23 – Program to be announced
	 January 30 – VIP Program
	 February 6
	 February 7 – Ronald McDonald Meals of Love

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “I always wanted to be somebody, but I should have been more specific.”

	 						      See You Tuesday, Jerry
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TEMPLE CITY KIWANIS CLUB

CLUB OFFICERS
President, Steve Montesanti
Vice President, Mike Lepore

Treasurer, Matt Smith 
Secretary, Ron Dorazio
IPP, Steve Montesanti

DIRECTORS
Helen Marston • Jim Robuck 

Bob Rodenbucher  
Dawn Tarin • Cindy Vance 

Fernando Vizcarra

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
REPORTING 2017-2018 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Helen Marston / Dawn Tarin

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Jerry Jambazian

YOUNG CHILDREN PRIORITY 1 
Cindy Vance

HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Steve Montesanti

SPONSORED YOUTH 
Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher

YOUTH SERVICES 
Matt Smith

INTERCLUBS 
Not Assigned

ADMINISTRATION 2017-2018
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Jim Robuck
ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
BULLETIN 

Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

Steve Montesanti / Bob  Rodenbucher
HOUSE & CLUB MEETING 

Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith

PROGRAMS 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

ROSTER & MAILING 
Jerry Jambazian

SEFTON FOUNDATION 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

Jim Robuck
TCK-Al Driver FOUNDATION 

Steve Tyre
MEMBER CARE 

Cindy Vance
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 

Steve Montesanti 
BARBEQUE 

Steve Montesanti / Dawn Tarin
RMH MEALS OF LOVE 

Matt Smith
CHRISTMAS 

Ron Dorazio / Steve Montesanti
CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

Steve Montesanti / Jim Robuck
 

CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead

 
Rose Float Club 

Saturdays only as needed 
City Bank Basement 

315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2017-2018 President’s Theme
“Let’s Get Growing”

Celebrating 79 Years
Of Service to our

Community




